

Dr. Sonya Somerville Harrison Assistant Superintendent Office: Facsimile: 215-400-6147 215-400-4201

August 9, 2021

Dear Nebinger School Community,

It is with pleasure I announce the appointment of Ms. Ayana Townsend as Interim Principal of Nebinger School for the 2021/2022 School Year. Ms. Townsend will officially begin August 9, 2021. Please join me in congratulating her!

Ms. Townsend has consistently shown passion for the surrounding Nebinger community and has an ability to build strong relationships with all school stakeholders.

I would also like to send a special thank you to the Nebinger School Based Advisory Committee for their time and thoughtfulness during the hiring process.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sonya Harrison LN3 Assistant Superintendent